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Dear Customers, Colleagues, and Friends, 

  

   In these challenging times, the CH Technologies team thanks you for your continued support and your 
efforts throughout the duration of the pandemic. We would also like to take this opportunity to wish 
everyone a Happy and Healthy New Year.  

 

   Like always, and more now, in the New Year of 2022, our mission remains for us to be customer 
centric. Many of you will note that we have not increased our pricing over the past two years for most of 
our products. However, to remain viable and to continue to serve you, it is imperative that we post a 
price adjustment, namely an increase of 10% on all of our product lines. This is necessary given 
increased costs of production, labor and limits in supply.  

 

   Of course, we will honor any prior, unexpired quotes that we have given. We apologize for this 
necessity and appreciate your understanding. Should you have any specific requests about pricing, 
please feel free to inquire at any time. 

 

As always, we send you our best wishes and Kind regards, 

The CH Team 

Sales@chtechusa.com 
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